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From: Martyn Sayer 
Sent: 28 December 2015 00:05
To: Carmel Edwards; Edward Lattimer; Allan Watson; clattimer; Diana Sayer
Subject: Moss Lane development site - Southport
Attachments: WP_20151226_001.jpg

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Carmel, 
 
Would you please direct this email to Martin Pike for his information. 
 
The torrential rain and extreme weather patterns have yet again continued to plague the UK, and particularly 
so across the North-West. The consequences of this extreme weather has all too sadly been devastating to 
many communities further north - despite the flood mitigation measures and efforts of the Environment 
Agency. I have attached a photograph of the Three Pools Waterway adjacent to the proposed development 
site .............there is little margin for safety, and the potential risk from the consequence of flooding remain 
all too real. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Kind Regards 
 
 
Martyn Sayer 
Churchtown Greenbelt Action Group 




	EX.58 Email AS17 Peel_Switch Island Flooding Photographs.pdf
	EX.58A Email AS17 Peel_Switch Island Flooding Photographs



